Outdoor track and field at Alfred State cancelled
3/28/13

ALFRED, NY -- The Alfred State College outdoor track and field quad meet on Wednesaday (Mach 27), at which the
Alfred University men's and women's teams were to compete, was cancelled due to inclement weather.

The AU men's and women's are scheduled to compete next on Saturday, April 6, at Muhlenberg University.



